St Nicholas Sunday School year Starts on Sept 21st.



Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to welcome you to the start of a new Sunday School year on **Sunday, September 21st**!

You are warmly invited to join us on the first day of class to:

- Meet the teachers
- · Help your child settle in
- Complete the 2025–2026 Parent/Student Information Form
- While your children are already registered for Sunday School as members in good standing
 of St. Nicholas Cathedral, we kindly ask that you complete the information form so we can
 update our records and keep you informed of your child's progress throughout the year.

Father Athanasios and the Sunday School staff encourage **all family members**—parents, grandparents, godparents, aunts, and uncles—to help prepare and support your child's participation in our vibrant Sunday School program **each and every week**.

Thank you for being a part of the St. Nicholas Sunday School family.

Please keep an eye on your **email** and the **Weekly Bulletin** for more updates and information from **St. Nicholas Sunday School Staff.**